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Landlords Welcome Research on Students in Private Rented Sector 
The national landlord’s representative organisation (IPOA) welcomes the publishing of the report on Students in the Private Rented Sector.  The report was commissioned by the PRTB and the research carried out by the Centre for Housing Research and Candy Murphy and Associates.   Minister Gormley and Minister O’Keefe launched the publication on the 15th October in the Custom House.    
90% of students were satisfied or very satisfied with their accommodation and only 5% showing some form of dissatisfaction with their landlord.  This confirms very favourably with the Irish Property Owners Association survey carried out by Millward Brown IMS in 2002, Private Rental Sector Tenant Research which outlined a similar satisfaction rate.  Labour Party survey 1992 also agrees with this.
Other items that were highlighted in the Students in the Private Rented Sector Report are:-
· The majority of students found their private rented accommodation in less than a month

· Half of respondents described finding their accommodation easy or very easy.

· 48.1 per cent live in house share or 38.7% in apartment blocks.
· Cost was considered the most important factor influencing choice of accommodation.

· 2/3rds of parents helped to pay for their accommodation.

· 84% considered their accommodation good value or the right price for the accommodation.

There was a low understanding of the PRTB registration system among students with 60% of students not aware; this again agrees with the IPOA Research which noted that 65% of tenants felt that the PRTB would not affect them.
The Students in the Private Rented Sector report is on the PRTB website www.prtb.ie and the Private Rented Sector Tenant Research Report is on the IPOA site www.ipoa.ie. 
For further information, contact 01-8276000 email: info@ipoa.ie 
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